
Durham Kennel Club Membership Meeting February 17, 1992 

MINUTES: 

Following a presentation given by Cindy Mobley and her assistant from the Durham 
Animal Shelter the meeting was called to order by Vice President, Patty Ashmore, 
in the absence of Dee Wallis. 

The minutes from the November 18, 1991 meeting were read and approved as read. 

An attendance sheet was passed and is herewith attached. 

Treasurer's Report: 

Committee Reports: 

Checking Acct. 
Fowler Tropmy Fund 
Savings Acct. 

$2,571.39 
1,869.22 

51,594.55 

1. Membership: The following names were read as member candidates: 
Marlene Anton Michelle M. Baillargeon 

Kasey Croslin-Smith 
Donald Rexford Smith 

Jr. Member: Charles Whorton 

2. Awards: Stella Maunsell presented plaques to club members who were not present 
at the awards program. Service medals were presented to: Richard and Betty 
Perschel. 

3. Spring show: Connie Howard reported that all is in order for the show. We 
do still need a volunteer for publicity as Delia Copley is no longer able to 
provide that service. Patty Ashmore volunteered and will take care of this 
job. 
Ann Walthall needs additional help with hospitality for the show. 
There will be a supported entry for Belgian Tervuren and Labrador Retrievers at 
the spring show. 
All judges have been heard from and have accepted. 
Trophy donations should be gotten to Diane Kessler. 

Jan Santel will be needing help with stewarding in the obedience rings. 

4. Match: Jim Kessler reported that our summer match is scheduled for June 13th. 

5. Fall Show: The date is October 17, 1992 and Jim Kessler reported that we still 
have no volunteer to chair the eye clinic. 

6. Building Clean-up: Kim Reid passed a sign up sheet for volunteers to help cleaning 
the building. 
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-/ 7. T.D.X. Test is scheduled for February 23rd and food is needed for the after-
test luncheon. 

Sharon Pitz announced that DKC sweatshirts are for sale at $18.00 per shirt. Sharon 
is in charge. 

Cathy Hancock announced that the show handling seminar for Sunday, February 23rd will 
be a talk given by Mrs. Wilma Hunter on the History of the TarHeel Circuit. 

Brona Hicks reported on the Dunbar seminar. There is a 50% discount for group~ of 
15 or more. 

Baked goods will be needed on the weekend of the seminar. Brona will need help with 
cleaning the building, hospitality and sales people to sell Dr. Dunbar's books and 
tapes. 

There will be a Friday night Puppy Workshop (the night before the seminar) for DKC 
members only. Brona will need several 12-18 week old puppies to be used as demos. 

Elise Geary has raffle tickets for Guiding Eyes For The Blind. A picture (framed) 
of a Lab. Ret. puppy is to be raffled and tickets are $1.00 each or books of 10. 

Sue Wilson and Ann Walthall introduced guests. 

Mary Bell questioned why the equipment closet was lmcked on class nights and Sharon 
Pitz said that we have been losing equipment when the building has been rented. 

The membership was reminded that the March meeting will be moved up one week because 
of the TarHeel Circuit. There will be no program at our March meeting. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


